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Facebook:
Option 1)
Increasing the tobacco sales age to 21 is an important part of a comprehensive, coordinated tobacco prevention approach that will help keep kids from ever starting to use tobacco. Read how Oregon’s Tobacco 21 Law is impacting youth and underage use of tobacco:
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/TOBACCOPREVENTION/Documents/Oregon-Tobacco-21-Impact-Evaluation-Report.pdf.


Option 2)
Last year Oregon raised the purchase age for tobacco from 18 to 21. This month, the Surgeon General applauded a new report that shows significantly fewer young adults are starting to smoke.  This is great news, but we have more work to do as tobacco remains sweet, cheap and easy to get. Let’s keep the momentum going by continuing to take steps to encourage people to quit. Read the full report here: https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/TOBACCOPREVENTION/Documents/Oregon-Tobacco-21-Impact-Evaluation-Report.pdf.
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Option 1)
Kudos, #Oregon, from the @<insert twitter handle here>! After the age for purchasing tobacco was raised last year, a new report shows that fewer young adults are starting to smoke. Let’s keep the momentum going by continuing to encourage people to quit. Full report here: https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/TOBACCOPREVENTION/Documents/Oregon-Tobacco-21-Impact-Evaluation-Report.pdf.

